
 
 
 

Forty-Four Construction 
Projects Underway 

 

Spring 2022 Newsletter 

We are excited to share that the UPC of Guatemala 
has a record number of construction projects 
underway. Pictured here are a few of them. 

 

The Rev. Jerry and Regina Dean Bible School 
was just completed in Coban, Guatemala.  
What a blessing this is already being in the 
training of men and woman for ministry. 
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What an incredible way to honor a loved one! 

Santa Cruz 

Totonicapán 

Acamal Cobán 

El Naranjo, Peten 

Siete Pinos, Huehue 

La Virgencita, Peten 

Toquiá, Huehuetenango 

Nebaj, Quiche 

Chisacsi, Alta Verapaz 

 

You can be a part of one of these projects   
with a donation of $5000 to $15,000. 

 

Contact us at bradethompson@aol.com for 
pictures and for more information. 


